
HAPPY BAR AND GRILL CASE STUDY

Nonetheless, in this case study we will concentrate on the development and the implementation (performance) of the
â€œHappy Bar & Grillâ€•, as well as its.

Marketing Organization Krum Lazarov, the owner, is primarily responsible for marketing activities. They rely
mostly on carefully monitoring the performance of any part of the process and continuous improvement and
refinement of both the food and the service www. Popov knew hiring a professional management this was a
key point and usually a problem for the growth of each young company and did not hesitate to take this step.
In the second part we will focus on the idea, the resulting product and service offering, as well as the
proposition of the value. The customers enjoy their interaction with the staff and bartenders and thus will often
buy them a drink. Q1: Your company is bidding for this contract and you are expected to prepare a power
point presentation illustrating how your company is going to approach the marketing campaign and what tools
you are going to use to ensure the restaurants are a success. This is likely to be run in the business section.
They want a nice place to hang out with their friends in an atmosphere that does not feel like a standardized
food chain and comes without the hefty price of premium dining. Struggle with brand acceptance among
population. When this actually happens, Earl works as the head cook and operations managers from other
locations are brought in to cover. Popov met him at a franchise fair. There was a wave of hyperinflation
throughout several countries of Eastern Europe, slow reforms, collapse national currencies. You have local
musicians that perform regularly. They refuse the premium dining experience because of its price. Restaurant
guests no longer need to accept a limited number of options. Recommend the marketing ideas you would
pursue to share your eco-friendly and sustainable products with your customers and potential customers.
IN:Vinig et al. Household income levels. The main advantages in this category are that customers are willing
to pay premium prices for the high-quality dining experience on offer. The lead bartender is very popular with
your customers and the rest of the crew. This increases the positive interaction between staff and customers.
Increasing sales opportunities in take out business. Shopping patterns. One will be from the business point of
view, talking about the opening of the restaurant and the people behind the venture. First-tier noncustomers
The first-tier of soon-to-be noncustomers for the premium fast food market are sitting at the edge of the
market. Instead it focuses its effort on reaching millennials via social media.


